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Annual Subscriptions 2019 

The total amount for the Annual Subscription is £31 per member.  Please note that your Division may 

have added their contribution to this amount.  Trial invoices will be available from noon on Tuesday 29th 

January until 7pm on Monday 25th February 2019.  During this four week trial invoice period you should 

ensure that membership records on GO for your units are up to date so that the Official payable invoice is 

correct. 

 

The Annual Subscriptions is due from noon on 26th February 2019.  Please ensure this payment is made 

https://us10.admin.mailchimp.com/templates/*%7CARCHIVE%7C*
https://www.girlguidinghantseast.org.uk/


 

as soon as possible.  We do not want units who haven't paid this year as it impacts the County 

finances.  This is a Girlguiding process and if not followed is a breach of the Code of Conduct - make sure 

you follow the Girlguiding policies and procedures. 

 

To find out more about the process, please click on the button below.  

Subscriptions 2019 

 

 

 

 

New Submitted Girl Enquiries on GO 

I am still having to chase some Leaders who are not dealing with their enquiries within 21 days.  Please 

can you ensure you do this and a) make notes on the girl's record and b) mark her as contacted even if 

you have not had a reply.  It would be lovely if the next time I log onto GO there are no girls on the 'Newly 

Submitted' list that have been there for more than 21 days.  Just a reminder to Commissioners - if units 

are closed but have not been taken off GO then you will need to keep checking that they do not have girls 

that have suddenly appeared on their waiting list. 

 

We are getting much better with getting girls moved across for 'New Submitted' but we are not yet perfect. 

Let's aim to be so in 2019 please.  

 

Kathy 

Assistant County Commissioner - Capacity  

 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/making-guiding-happen/running-your-unit/finance-insurance-and-property/subscriptions/paying-your-annual-subscription/


 

 

Change of Email Address 

Assistant County Commissioner, Claire Rees, now has a new 

email address.  If you need to contact Claire, please 

email claireracc@outlook.com  

 

 

 

 

Promise Badges 

As from the beginning of February all Promise badges will now cost £1.65.  

 

 

 

Thank You 

A huge thank you to all the trainers and helpers for the hard work you put into the weekend training event 

held on 19th & 20th January. 

 

Leadership Qualification 

Congratulations to the following leaders on successfully gaining their Leadership Qualification: 

Amber Tee - Portsmouth South 

Becky Hartt - Portsmouth North 

Christine Trusler - Petersfield 

Eleanor Brett - Gosport South 

mailto:claireracc@outlook.com


 

Helen Wilson - Titchfield 

Immi Dunning - Fareham [Module 1, Rainbows] 

Nicole Turnbull - Portsmouth South 

Sarah Woodman - Meon Valley [Module 1, Rangers]  

 

 

Adult INTOPS 

 



  



 

Hampshire East International Opportunities Day 

 

  

 

To find out more about what INTOPS is all about, click on the button below: 
 



What is Intops? 

 

 

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/28f4fba0f7b0d273675fe1dc6/files/724c4ab9-afca-4f13-aa94-0e7dcf42b34c/What_is_INTOPS.docx


  

 



 

 

British Youth Council Recruitment 

Recruitment for the British Youth Council is taking place from 14 January - 14 February. 

 

This opportunity is open to all members aged 14 - 25 years old, who are passionate about campaigning, 

speaking out on behalf of the girls and young women and creating positive change.  Girls from all 

backgrounds are welcomed onto the panel, and in order to make sure the panel is representative of a 

diverse range of girls and young women, they particularly encourage and welcome applications from 

BAME members. 

 

They are looking to recruit 5 new members, one from each of the following regions: North West, Ulster, 

South West and Anglia. 

 

To find out more and to apply, click on the button below.  

British Youth Council  

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2019 

23 Mar   LQ Mentor Update/New LQ Mentor Training 

31 Mar   First Response/First Response Renewal Training 

26-28 Apr Going Away With... Qualification Weekend 

18 May   County Spring Training Event 

12 Jun    Safe Space Level 2 

15 Jun    First Response/First Response Renewal Training 

22 Sep    First Response/First Response Renewal Training 

9 Oct      First Response Renewal Training 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/social-action-advocacy-and-campaigns/promoting-girls-voices/british-youth-council-delegates/


 

20 Nov    First Response Renewal Training 

2 Nov      First Response Training 

24 Nov    Safe Space Level 2/Safe Space Level 3 

24 Nov    LQ Day for New Leaders 

   
 

 

   

 

 

  Come and join us on Facebook! 

Keep up with the latest news from 

Girlguiding Hampshire East  
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Copyright © 2017 Girlguiding Hampshire East. All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

hantseastadm@outlook.com 

    

 

 

mailto:hantseastadm@outlook.com
https://www.facebook.com/HampshireEast/

